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POLICE AND FIRE PENSION FUND
One West Adams Street, Suite 100
Jacksonville, FLL 32202-3616

Phone Number (904) 255-7373
Fax Number (904) 353-8837

MEMORANDUM

Date: January 15, 2016

To: Board of Trustees

From: Advisory Committee
Brady Rigdon, Chairman

Subject:  Disability Retirement Application for Stephen Colvin

On the January 13, 2016, the Advisory Committee was presented with an application for
disability retirement from Stephen T. Colvin, Firefighter Engineer.

Upon review of the application; a letter from our Medical Director, Scott Baker, with his review
and recommendation; a clarification and recommendation from Bob Klausner; a briefing by Mr.
Colvin and his Attorney, William Sheppard who attended the meeting; and based on further
discussion by the members of the Advisory Committee, a motion was made by the Advisory
Committee to approve the disability retirement application for Stephen Colvin with the
stipulation that a payroll deduction be established to re-pay the temporary disability balance
owed from a prior denial of disability benefits.

This is now being referred to the Board of Trustees for final review and approval.



